From: <u>Giana Bernardini</u>

To: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals

Subject: LU-24-027

Date: Sunday, September 14, 2025 9:26:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Commissioners,

I am writing to ask you to uphold the decision of your colleagues on the Planning Commision to deny Republic Services application for landfill expansion.

Thank you, Giana Bernardini Philomath